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Brown Not Green 

Councillor I Darby  Councillor N Naylor   Councillor M Tett 
Leader, Chiltern DC  Leader South Bucks DC  Leader Bucks CC 
idarby@chiltern.gov.uk cllr.nick.naylor@southbucks.gov.uk mtett@buckscc.gov.uk 

cc: Ian Kemp, Programme Officer, The Planning Inspectorate 

26 January 2020 

Dear Councillors Darby, Naylor and Tett, 

This is a follow up to our joint, open letter dated 23 January 2020, to let you know that Joy 

Morrissey MP has now joined our calls to withdraw the draft Local Plan for Chiltern and 

South Bucks. 

Ms Morrissey said: 

“I welcome this initiative and fully support it.  We must protect our green belt for future 

generations.  We need a South Bucks Local Plan that works for everyone, not just developers.  

I would strongly urge that the plan be withdrawn.  We need a local plan that is less intrusive 

on our green belt while providing vital infrastructure and the homes we actually need not 

just the ones developers want to build.” 

We hope that you will recognise the strength of views concerning this plan and will take the 

opportunity presented by the Climate Emergency to reconsider the approach, save huge 

amounts of taxpayers’ money by calling off the Inspection and apply the saved resources to 

a new Unitary Plan 

 

Yours sincerely 

(signature)   

 

Neil Salisbury  
Trustee and Head of Planning  
CPRE Buckinghamshire  
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